Being PRO-LIFE is about understanding and
appreciating the value of humans at all stages
of development and in all circumstances.

Our society often undervalues the elderly and as a
result, many feel lonely, neglected, and underserved.
Instead of increasing community and support for the
elderly, Canada has legalized euthanasia.

The simple solution is to spend more time
loving the elderly in our communities.

CHALLENGE: We hope this inspires you to visit and spend more time with
your grandparents or an elderly friend. And if you don’t have an elderly
person in your life, why not get involved in our INSPIRE HOPE program
where we’ll connect you to someone in a long-term care residence

who is in need of hope and encouragement.

haltonalive.ca/inspirehope

Consider donating to pro-life education: haltonalive.ca/donate.
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